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[bookmark: _Hlk45185931]The Sisters of St. Joseph of Carondelet have been in Peru since 1962.  They have dedicated themselves to the poor in multiple ministries including education, health care, parish ministry, catechesis, counseling, prison ministry, campus ministry, care of immigrants, neighborhood outreach.  They need your prayers and you help to continue their mission among the people of Peru. To learn more, go to: www.csjcarondelet.org 
